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K-57 gets Crack Sealed in Geary & Morris 

Counties 
 

Beginning Thursday, Nov. 1st, K-57 starting at the K-57/K-4 intersection then north to 
the K-57/I-70 interchange will be under repair. The highway will have its cracks sealed 
in order to prevent moisture from infiltrating the road’s surface. Within the workzone 
traffic will be reduced to one lane and will be controlled by pilot car. This is a daylight 
only operation.  
 
Plans call for the project to be completed on or about Monday, Nov. 26th weather 
permitting. 
 
Canyon Construction of Liberty, MO is the prime contractor. Project cost is $106,508.85. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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